
orgeyshoe15In this terms worship we are thinking about our Christian vision and  
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INSPIRED TO LEARN, GROW AND FLOURISH WITHIN OUR CHRISTIAN FAMILY 

 
                             This half term we are learning about the old testament and People of God 

 
 

‘I can do all things because Christ gives me strength’ Phil 4:13 

HEADTEACHERS AWARD 

 
Cameron in Year 6 

for taking control of his learning 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

SUMMER TERM CELEBRATION AWARDS 2024 

 

Very well done to the following children for achieving the following 
awards this week: 

 

 POW - Pupil of the 

Week 

WOW – Worker of 

the Week 

FS Zach  Aubree 

YEAR 1 Luna Jada 

YEAR 2 Alexia Sophia 

YEAR 3 James W Maddie 

YEAR 4 Charlotte Rose 

YEAR 5 Andrew Max 

YEAR 6 Lewis Evan 

 

 

 

 

 

    

SPORTS SUPERSTAR  

 
Congratulations to  

Lola in Year 6 
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DATES FOR DIARIES 

 

Wednesday 8th May – Y4 History Alive 

Thursday 9th May – Y5 History Alive 

Monday 13th May – SATs week 

Thursday 23rd May – Sports Day 

 

 

                                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEEKLY PRAYER 

Dear God 

 
Thank you for bringing us sunshine  

We love the chance to go and play 

Thank you for our wonderful weather 

It makes us happy every day 

 
Amen 
 
 
By Year 2  
 

 

 

 

HEADTEACHER’S MESSAGE 

 
We have had a lovely week in school and it would seem that you have had a lovely week 
completing the Go Outdoors homework. Thankyou for sharing those with us, I have really 
enjoyed seeing what everyone has been up to. 
 
Today the staff in school were invited to dress in bright colours to celebrate the life of 
Ashley Clayton the former Headteacher at Gillibrand School. The school is raising funds for 
a memorial reading garden in Ashley’s memory. Some parents have asked for further 
details of the fundraising page so please find the link below. 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Mrs Brooks 
 
 
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/chorleynonuniformforashley 
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        EARLY BIRD OF THE WEEK       

              

    FOUNDATION STAGE                  YEAR 1                              YEAR 2                                                                

                                                    

            YEAR 3                                YEAR 4                                  YEAR 5 

 

YEAR 6 

 

  

  



 

  

                                                          

 
This year's Go Outdoors homework is so much fun! It's all about enjoying the great outdoors and 
having amazing adventures. Let’s go exploring, learning, and making the most of every moment. 
We can’t wait for you to share all the exciting tasks with us! Which will be your favourite? 
 
A bespoke certificate and twenty points will be awarded when all tasks are completed. Deadline 
is Friday 28th June.  
 
Tweet a picture to the schools X feed or bring a photo into show your teacher 
 

    

 

 

 

 

 

GO OUTDOORS 

HOMEWORK 

2024 



 

 

  

  

 

GO OUTDOORS HOMEWORK – WELL DONE EVERYONE! 

  

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

FOREST SCHOOL 

We have made our own trees out of loose parts in the forest school area, talking about why the 
tree needs each part to keep it alive.  
We have also played banks and bank robbers, climbed very high, dug for treasure, worked on 
sorting out problems without adults, played games and had lots of fun. 

 

 



  

 



 

 

 

 


